Extract from letter dated 2lst January,1957
received from MNr. WeS. Zara, Alexandria.

In reply to your letter of the 10th .
instant, I beg to inform you that I have 5
advised the Special Sequestrator, oOn

several occasions, that Mr. D.d. Haniotis

is the only person authorised to act on

your behalf, and now they have accordingly

accepted. %
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